Box 505
Orlando, Florida U.S.A.
July 5th,1935

My dear Dr. Barth:

Feel I somewhat know you through your books. I wish we had more good English translations. When are you coming to visit us in America and lecture at some of our American Universities?

In America I have been for many years a minister in the Presbyterian Church.

I do wish Europe would settle down and so much of the war talk would cease but perhaps Hemaclitus was not far wrong when he said "All life is war!"

With sincerest regards and best wishes for your health believe me to be,

Very cordially yours